Jurgita Klein

From: s 9(2)(a) @parliament.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 14 January 2019 11:12 AM

To: Jasmine Higginson

Cc: Andrew Knackstedt; $ 9(2)(@)

Subject: RE: Petone to Grenada

Thanks Jasmine! She has asked S 9(2) ibout it and was told that it’s an operational process so the Minister wouldn’t
be commenting. @

Best wishes,
s 9(2)(a)

From: Jasmine Higginson [mailto:Jasmine.Higginson@nzta.govt.nz]
Sent: Monday, 14 January 2019 11:08 AM

To:s 9(2)(a) @parliament.govt.nz>

Cc: Andrew Knackstedt <Andrew.Knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz>
Subject: FW: Petone to Grenada

HiS 9(2)(@)

FYI below from RNZ who are asking questions about the re-evaluatignprojects. It's possible she might come to you
next.

Any issues let me know.

Cheers
Jasmine

From: Jasmine Higginson
Sent: Monday, 14 January 2019 11:07 AM

To:s 9(2)(a) @fnzeo0.nz>
Subject: RE: Petone to Grenada
Hi $9(2)(@)

Just that there is more'work to be done.

Cheers
Jasmine

From: ‘%})‘(a) @rnz.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 14 January 2019 10:47 AM

To: Jasmine Higginson <Jasmine.Higginson@nzta.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Petone to Grenada

Hi,

Me again. In October the Transport Minister said a decision on these two and one other project would be made by
December, is there a reason for the delay?



https://www.beehive.govt.nz/release/transport-minister-welcomes-first-nzta-re-evaluations

Thanks

From: Jasmine Higginson <Jasmine.Higginson@nzta.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 14 January 2019 9:28 AM

To: 5 9(2)(a) @rnz.co.nz>
Subject: RE: Petone to Grenada
His 9(2)(a)

Happy New Year!

| don’t, sorry. But here is a statement that we provided to the Dom Post on Friday, which can be attributedto a
Transport Agency spokesperson if you need:

The Melling Interchange and Petone to Grenada are two of a number of projects currently beingéviewed by the NZ
Transport Agency, to evaluate whether they align with the new vision for our transport network. Once this work has
been completed, work on these projects may proceed as currently planned, be staged differently or explore lower
cost options. This could mean that previous shortlist options, or even the preferred option, may change. The NZTA
Board met in December to consider next steps, however there is still more work to be'done. We expect to be able to
make announcements about decisions on these projects in the coming months:

Cheers
Jasmine
From:s 2)8) @rnz.co.nz>

Sent: Monday, 14 January 2019 9:24 AM
To: Jasmine Higginson <Jasmine.Higginson@nzta.govt.nz>
Subject: Petone to Grenada

Hi Jasmine,
Hope you're well!
Do you know when the re-evaluationof the Petone to Grenada roads is expected to be finished?

Thanks,
s 9(2)(a)

Reporter
s 9(2)(a) G)V
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